
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th March 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Residential Trip to The River Dart 2025 

As you are aware, from our initial letter, the cost of the Year 6 residential this year is dependent on fundraising 

to meet the total cost of the trip. This was decided so we are able to offer the trip at this discounted rate to 

all children in Year 6. We are currently making an application for a grant to help with this cost but we would 

also like to organise a special fundraising event at school. 

We will be organising some 100 square type raffles in the next few weeks where pupils or parents can buy a 
square for £1 and one lucky winner will receive a hamper. We are looking for donations of Easter eggs or 
Easter themed treats or crafts. These will be used to create some Easter hampers to be used as prizes. Ideally, 
we would like to make up more than one! Your generous donation of any size Easter eggs or Easter themed 
crafts or gifts, whether individually wrapped or in larger boxes, will be greatly appreciated. 

We would welcome donations for these hampers by Friday 14th March 2025 to the Year 6 classroom. We are 
grateful for any contributions, and your support will help make this event a success and contribute to funding 
the Year 6 trip to the River Dart. 

Thank you so much for your kindness and generosity. We can’t wait to see the excitement in the students as 
we work together to make this trip possible! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Taylor & Mrs Crouch 

Year 6 Teachers 

 
 
 


